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Yakima City Council Study Sessions for 2023-24 Biennial Budget 

 

The Yakima City Council will conduct three study sessions for the 2023-24 biennial budget. 
 
The purpose of the study sessions is to evaluate city service levels within forecasted city revenues. The 
City of Yakima is committed to keeping citizens informed. 
 
Budget study sessions will be 12:00 pm to 3:00 pm live in City Council Chambers and via Zoom on the 
following dates: 
 
Tuesday, October 4th 
Thursday, October 6th 
Tuesday, October 11th 
 
Agendas for the study sessions will be available at Agendas and Minutes | City Council (yakimawa.gov)  
 
The proposed 2023-24 budget for the City of Yakima is available at KMI 2023-2024 Preliminary Budget 
(yakimawa.gov) 
 
The meetings will air live on the City of Yakima website at Live Stream | City Council (yakimawa.gov) 
 
Budget meetings will be available to view later on-demand on the Y-PAC website, Y-PAC Ch-194 
(yakimawa.gov)  

 


